
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

8th June 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Class 2,  

For our upcoming Enterprise week, we have decided to do a sponsored dance in Class 2.  

This will be taking place on Monday 18th June in the afternoon, please wear clothes suitable for 

dancing! Our aim will be to dance to as many songs as we can to raise money for equipment and 

resources for Park Grove.  

Each child has designed their own sponsor form for you to record the sponsors and amounts. We 

appreciate any donations you can make for this exciting event.  

Please return your child’s sponsor form and any donations they have by Monday 25th June. 

We are looking forward to getting our dancing shoes on! 

Many thanks,  

Class 2 team. 

 
 
 
 
 


